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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 
THE SOUTH TAHOE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

REGULAR BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING FOR 
Thursday, January 2, 2025 

 
 
Notice of cancellation is hereby given for the South Tahoe Public Utility District Board of 
Directors regular meeting for Thursday, January 2, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. at 1275 Meadow Crest 
Drive, South Lake Tahoe, California.  

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held Thursday, January 16, 2025, at 2:00 p.m. 
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